Dear Parents & Carers,
Just and update on procedures to do with COVID 19.  As you are aware if your child has symptoms (Please refer to NHS Covid Guidelines)
· Persistent cough
· Raised temperature 
· Difficulty in breathing


It is a requirement for you to have your child tested.  In the event of a POSITIVE COVID-19 TEST, can you let the head teacher know as soon as possible even if this is out of hours.

My email is:
gw14greenburnht@glow.sch.uk
 and the school mobile number is 
[bookmark: _GoBack]07881310582

Thank you very  much for your cooperation
